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January, 1979
NOTICE TO ALL LIBRARIANS AND MAGAZINE SUBSCRIPTION
AGENCIES:

This will serve to notify you that beginning with
Volume 14 of the Wesleyan Theological Journal (to be
published in 1979) the subscription rate will be $3.00
per Number. As you know the Journal has been pub-
lished the past 13 years on an annual basis only (one
per year - 1966-1978).

This year, 1979, there will be two Numbers of Volume
14, instead of the usual one Number or issue. Upon

its publication each subscribing Library will be mailed
a copy with a statement of $3.00 due for each of the
two Numbers of the Journal. Those Libraries which have
paid in advance for this year or for a number of years
will receive one Number at the previous rate of $2.50,
but will be billed for $3.00 for the second number of
the Journal. Number 1, will be published sometime in
the Winter or early Spring this year and Number 2 of
Volume 14, will be published in the summer or late
Spring.

The rising costs of printing and mailing have made this
modest increase in price necessary, and you will understand
the need of making an additional payment for more than one
Number of any Volume henceforth.

Thank you for taking note of this change in procedure and
in the subscription price. Your understanding, also, is
appreciated. Please write me if you have questions con-
cerning the above matters.

Sincerely yours,

Wayne E. Caldwell
Secretary-Treasurer
215 East 43rd Street
Marion, IN 46952

ANNUAL CONFERENCE THE FIRST FRI. & SAT. OF EACH NOVEMBER



